
 

 

 

 

Critical Industry Employee Authorization to Travel Regardless of the Time of Day 

 
March 21, 2020 

 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
 

The M old-Rite Plastics facility in Somerset, NJ i s a manufacturer of packaging for the food, 

pharmaceutical, nutraceutical and personal hygiene markets. Businesses in the supply chain 

for these market segments have been designated ESSENTIAL by NJ Government guidelines and 

necessary to support ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE by the Department of Homeland 

Security in their recent advisory letter dated March 19, 2020. 

 

Mold-Rite Plastics in Somerset, NJ remains operational on a 24 hour/day, 7 day/week basis to 

support strong demand for these essential products. 

 

We have issued this letter to employees and contract workers of Mold-Rite so they can travel 

to and from work as their shift schedule prescribes.  The individual in possession of this letter is 

an "essential and critical industry" employee  and should be considered exempt from local 

curfews, work restrictions or mobility restrict ions in New Jersey. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Dick Ayres, VP Operations at  
(508) 243-7269. 

 
 
 

Thank you, 

Richard H. Ayres 

VP of Operations, MRP Somerset, NJ 

 


